
 

26582 John J. Williams Hwy Ste 2 

Millsboro, DE 19966  

302-864-KIDS (5437) 

www.clothingourkids.org 

 

CLOTHING OUR KIDS (COK) – JANUARY 16 

ALL AT COK ARE HEARBROKEN TO ANNOUNCE THE PASSING OF GUY 

BORGES – HUSBAND OF VOLUNTEER CENTER DIRECTOR KAREN AND A 

VOLUNTEER IN HIS OWN RIGHT 
CONTACT: kblouin@outlook.com; (302)236-9825 

 
Lyndsey Dowling, daughter of Guy and Karen wrote: “It is with a heavy heart and deep sadness 

that I share that my Father, Guy Borges “Guybo” passed away December 26 after a short battle 

with Glioblastoma. He was a man like no other. He was an amazing Father, Husband, Pop, Father-

in-Law, Friend, Mentor, Teacher, Boss, and even a Referee to many. I know after seeing this many 

people will have a story or memory to tell about my Dad…please tell those stores, share those 

memories, let’s keep my Dad alive through memories and stories so his Grandkids can know the 

absolute best Pop lives on! People always told Annie and I how proud my Dad was of us…but I’m 

proud and always will be to call him MY DAD! RIP Guybo!” 
  
 

 
 

Because Karen is so dedicated to COK, integral to its overall success and a pioneer of the 

organization, while Guy was a valued Volunteer, we share this sad news with all Volunteers. In 

memory of Guy, donations can be made to www.glioblastomafoundation.org. In essence, our Kids 

have a new angel watching over them. Until we meet again, Guybo! 


